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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Translated Pharmacy First posters now available; Future of Pharmacy workshop coming to London; Call to join cybersecurity support pilot.
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			Pharmacy teams can now download Pharmacy First posters in multiple languages to help promote the service to patients in their communities. Thanks to the support of Sussex Integrated Care Board, translated posters are available in the following languages:
1. Arabic
1. Central Kurdish
1. French
1. Gujarati 
1. Pashto 
1. Persian 
1. Polish
1. Portuguese

These materials can support more inclusive communication and help ensure that more patients from diverse backgrounds understand the benefits of the Pharmacy First service.

Let’s continue working together to make Pharmacy First accessible to all.









		Download the posters 
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			Our national series of workshops is well underway – we’ve already held four workshop events across the country, with more to come in the next few weeks, including the final session in London.

These events bring pharmacy owners together to explore the future of community pharmacy, discuss key issues facing the sector, and help shape priorities for the next Community Pharmacy Contractual Framework (CPCF) negotiations. They’re also a valuable opportunity to speak directly with Community Pharmacy England’s team and committee members.

📍Don’t miss the final session in London. Book your place now
  
NOTE: Workshops are also taking place in other regions, and you're welcome to attend whichever location suits you best.









		






		[image: A green background with white text

AI-generated content may be incorrect.]






			🔔Reminder: Pharmacy teams are encouraged to register their interest in joining a pilot that will explore enhanced cybersecurity support for community pharmacies.

This initiative follows a sector-wide cyber survey, which highlighted the growing need for improved digital protection across the sector. The pilot will test how additional support could help pharmacies strengthen their cybersecurity and manage risks more effectively.

📌The deadline to express interest is 20th July 2025.

Express your interest
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